
Students enjoyed the beautiful fall
weather and picked their own
pumpkins during the 2nd Annual Cozy
Lake Pumpkin Patch. The pumpkins
were generously donated through a
JTEA Pride Grant.

THE FALCONTHE FALCON  
FLYERFLYER

HEAVENLY HATS FOUNDATIONHEAVENLY HATS FOUNDATION

Ellen T. Briggs Students and staff donated money in
order to wear a hat and participate in a Hat Parade.
The Briggs community raised over $200 for the
Heavenly Hats Foundation, which provides brand-
new hats for cancer patients in need.

GOLDEN FALCONSGOLDEN FALCONS
MARCHING BANDMARCHING BAND

Recently our amazing Marching
Band took home the Group 1A 1st
place trophy and were awarded
the Best Visual, Best Music, Best
Overall Effect, and Senior Lily
Bacchus was named Best Drum
Major. 

AROUND THE DISTRICTAROUND THE DISTRICT

Middle School students
conducted a multi-part Oreo
experiment, attempting to
determine how the weight of
a regular Oreo cookie
compares to a double
stuffed  Oreo. Students were
able to conclude that the
double stuffed cookie does
have double the amount of
the regular Oreo.

The Stanlick community is
participating in a weekly DREAM
(DRop Everything and Make)
period. The time inspires everyone
to make connections between our
Character Education and STEM
programs. Through creative
process of building and designing,
students are learning how to
overcome challenges. Students
are enjoying the DREAM period as
they engage in activities centered
around Lego Education. 
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White Rock School

The White Rock Community is
Proud of Their Respectful Students

JTHS HABITAT FOR HUMANITYJTHS HABITAT FOR HUMANITY

In recognition of Respect Week, School Counselors
Ms. Eskow and Mrs. Williams coordinated various
spirit days and activities for the students to show
their personal commitment to demonstrating
good citizenship. 

White Rock teachers chose one student from each class
who demonstrated respect and honored them on a
bulletin board in the main lobby. Students wrote and
drew about how they show respect. 

Middle School Computer Science Discoveries
students are taking what they have learned
about problem solving to create an idea for an
app that would help with solving a problem. The
app must include the concepts of input, output,
and processing. The storage must be functional
and possess a technologoic solution to a
problem they feel is important. 
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The Habitat for Humanity
Club had their first build of
the school year. Thirteen
club members, along with
staff member Mrs.
Hutchinson, volunteered
their time installing foam
boards at the Crossings of
Bennett Avenue in
Randolph.  The club will be
volunteering their time
again in November.



More Happenings Since Our Last Edtion

VISIT OUR WEBSITE FOR MORE NEWS -- WWW.JEFFTWP.ORG


